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April 22nd blood Drive had 28 pints collected.  Next Blood Drive scheduled 

for July 15th 
 
 
 

 
April 29th Family Breakfast run by Tom Beck was another big success with 
190 meals and $1544 collected.  Changes are being considered by  a new 

Breakfast Committee to plan future menus and presentation. 
 

Founders Day Dinner was celebrated on April 14th.   



 
Annual Hanging Basket sale was a huge success on May 5th and 6th.  

 
 

 
Father Ted’s milestones 35 years as a priest with 20 years of service at St. 

Elizabeth Ann Seton as our Pastor.  
Parish mass and dinner on May 7th commemorated the special event 

 
 

 

 
Gibault Golf Outing was May 10th in Terre Haute and the Seton Golf 

Outing took place on May 18th 



  
Mother’s day carnations were passed out after all masses the weekend of 

May 12th and 13th 
120 Ladies attended the Mother Daughter Breakfast on June 3rd 

 
 
 

 
Seminarian Rib Dinner was on June 16th. Helping our council in donating 

$2500 to the Seminarian Fund 
 

 
 

 
Two more family cookouts are planned for July 20th and August 24th.  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kris Hodel reported year end totals for the Tootsie Roll campaign with a 
record $18600 using 209 man hours.  Proceeds enabled the above 

donation to the Special Olympics of Indiana of $11235.00 
 



 
2018/2019 Officer Installation was June 8th  

Grand Knight Jon Evans 
Deputy Grand Knight Scott Sheehan 

Chancellor Mike Gabrick 
Recorder Randy Johnson 
Treasurer Tom Graham  

Financial Secretary David Hillary  
Lecturer- Chuck Damler 
 Advocate- Dave Buba  
Warden- Dick Stadler 

Outside Guard- Walt Gillespie  
Inside Guard -Tom Beck  

First year Trustee- Chet Brandon  
Second year Trustee- Larry Schulz 

Third year- Trustee Kris Hodel 
Chaplain- Fr. Ted Rothrock excused 

 Pictured also new district deputy Jeff Paulson 
And community activities director Maury Rohleder 



 

 
Outgoing Grand Knight presented our Knight of the year to Gerry Neuner 

and Family of the Year to Bud and Ginny Carlin 
Thank you for all the hard work you have given to our Council 

 
 

Santa Maria Awards were passed out in recognition of our top 
volunteers for 2017/2018 

The top 5 time volunteers are  
Maury Rohleder 

Kris Hodel 
Larry Schulz 
Gerry Neuner 

And 
Dick Stadler 

 


